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of the former Serb-controlled regions will only be able to feel secure in Croatia if
any fear of arbitrary moves by the authorities against war crimes suspects is
removed. The best place for alleged war criminals to be tnied is at the
international court in The Hague. The Croatian authorities should bring
allegations against individuals to the international comrnunity, with a view to their
being tried in Pie Hague if there is a case to answer.

Urgent attention needs to be given to the economic regeneration of areas to
which Serbs refugees will be returning, and to ensure that Serbs will share in the
benefits of recovery. The Croatian authorities should be urged to speed up the
process of privatisation of enterprises in these regions, so that their prospects can
be clarified and their suitability for new investment, including foreign investment,
assessed. The multilateral agencies should consider appropriate measures to
contribute to economic recovery in these regions, such as rebuilding
infrastructure and providing credits for the development of small and medium-
sized businesses. As with ail forrns of assistance, however, such aid should be
tled to international insistence on non-discriminatory practîces by the Croatian
authorities and by Croatian employers. Similarly, international investment in the
retums regions should be encouraged, but it should be tied to non-discrirninatory
employment practices, so as to ensure that Serbs too will benefit.
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